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310 SOUTH PECOS » CULEMAN, TEXAS 76834 « (325) 625 - 2135 FAX 525 - 5730

CCMC DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS
July 19, 2016

The Coleman County Medical Center District Board of Directors held in a
Public Meeting on Tuesday, July 19, 2016, from 2:00 PM to 6:00 PM in the
hospital cafeteria at 310 South Pecos, Coleman, Texas.

The CCMC District opened the Public Meeting to order at 2:00 PM. The general
public and other interested parties came to the meeting to hear about the $14.2
miilion project submitted to the USDA Department of Agriculture Community
Facilities Direct Loan Program for the construction and equipping of a new patient
care addition to Coleman County Medical Center.

The meeting was about the $14.2 million project submitted to the USDA
Department of Agriculture Community Facilities Direct Loan Program for the
construction and equipping of a new patient care addition to Coleman County
Medical Center,

The meeting began on 2 PM and was over by 6 PM. It was broke into three
meetings. Mike Pruitt was the speaker and spoke about why CCMC needed the

new patient care addition.

Many of the people who attended the meetings, sharing their comments
regarding the loan application, were very interested.
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Wayne Moore, Boaré President Sarah Bea




